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Today we had to finish our work on our presentations, and also we had one more visit to the 

Capella Medicea. It is a really outstanding place where a lot of members of Medici's family are 

entombed.  

 

Then in the evening, we had the final part of our work – presentations. After that, we had a funny 

Pasta Party.  

 
Pic.1. Capella Medicea from outside. It  looks totally different comparing with its inner beauty. 

However, inside to take any pictures is  forbidden. 



 
Pic.2. TPU team: from left to right – with Mr. Simone Giometti, General Secretary of the 

Foundation, Olga M. Karpova, Russian organizer of the project, and successors of  Romualdo 

del Bianco family. 

 
 

Pic.3. Signing of the certificates for all the participants of the seminar by Simone Giometti, 

General Secretary of the Foundation and Olga M.  Karpova, organizer of the project from 

Russian part. 

 



 

 
Pic.4. Simone Giometti, General Secretary of the Foundation and Olga M.  Karpova,  organizer 

of the project from Russia part,  are awarding Elena Kostyrya, student from TPU, with the 

certificate.  



 
Pic.5. Words of gratitude from the TPU group  to Paolo del Bianco, President of the 

Foundation, and Olga M. Karpova, organizer of the project from Russian part. 

 



 
Pic.6. At  the pasta party, we  all together are  cutting a  torte. 

 


